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Dear Parents, 

Catholic Multi Academy Trusts 

Under the direction of Bishop Patrick, all schools in the 

Nottingham Diocese will enter into Multi Academy Trusts 

from 1st September. We will be joining with 21 other 

Catholic schools in the Leicester / Leicestershire area to 

form St Thomas Aquinas Trust. On Wednesday the new 

CEO of the trust; Neil Lockyer and the Trust Board 

Member; Sarah Noone attended our Full Governing Body 

meeting to give us an overview of the progress for the 

trust so far. We are excited for the opportunities this will 

present us with moving forwards.  

 

First Holy Communion 

Congratulations to all of the children who made their First 

Holy Communion on Sunday 10th June.  This was a blessed 

celebration and we were proud of all the children who 

took part.  

 

Term dates 

Please note Monday 25th June is an INSET day. There is 

also a slight change to dates for next academic year; INSET 

days will be Friday 24th August and Tuesday 28th August. 

Children will return to school on Wednesday 29th August 

in line with other local schools.   

 

Saffron Lane 

Well done to all of the children who 

represented St Charles’ at the area sports 

event on Thursday. We were especially 

proud of the way our children behaved and 

the team spirit they demonstrated.  Well 

done to Kyle Traves and Alfie Machin who 

earned bronze medals in their events! 
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Sports Day and Summer Fayre 

Next Friday we will be holding sports day, on the school field from 1.30pm. Our Summer Fayre will 

take place directly afterwards.  The Friends of St Charles’ have worked tirelessly to arrange lots of 

exciting activities so please do stay and support our school at this event.  

 

Football Team  

On Monday our Year 4 / 5 football team played in the semi-final of the Rose Bowl cup against St 

John the Baptist, Whitwick.  It was a great game ending in 6-3 to St John’s.  Well done to all of the 

players.  
 

Attendance 

Well done to Class 5 who have had the highest attendance this week at 99.3%.  Our whole school 

attendance is 97%. 

 

Dates:  

Date Event Place  Time Information 

Monday 25
th

 June INSET DAY – Children are not in school  

Tuesday 26
th

 June Year 6 Induction Day at Blessed Robert Sutton  

Friday 29
th

 June St Peter and St Paul Mass In school  10.30am  

 Sports Day  School Field 1.30pm  

 Summer Fair School Field 3.30pm  

Tuesday 3
rd

 July  Reports go out     

 Year 6 Production School Hall 6.00pm  

Wednesday 4
th

 July Music Assembly – Guitar School Hall 10.20am Parents of children who 

play guitar are welcome to 

attend 

Thursday 5
th

 July Year 6 Transition at Ibstock, De Lisle, Ivanhoe 

 Transition morning at St 

Charles’ 

   

Friday 6
th

 July Year 6 Transition at Ibstock, De Lisle, Ivanhoe 

Monday 9
th

 July Year 6 Reward trip    

 Class 1 and 2 trip Jungle Madness   

Tuesday 10
th

 July  Leavers Mass School Hall  2.00pm  

Thursday 12
th

 July Music Assembly – Wind 

Instruments 

School Hall  10.30am Parents of children who 

play an wind instrument 

are welcome to attend 

Friday 13
th

 July  Leavers Assembly  School Hall  2.00pm School ends at 2.30pm 

 Break up for the summer holidays 

 

Reflection: 

We are always proud of our children for how much effort they put in and how hard they work. We 

can also liken this to our relationship with God.  

“For whatever a man sows, that shall he also reap.” Galatians 6:7 

May God Bless you,  

 

Mrs Elmore 

23rd June 2018 


